Attend May 2nd Elementary Strings Rally*

1,866 Nine- and Ten-Year Old Children Need Your Help Now!
The entire 4th and 5th grade elementary strings program has been targeted for removal from the 2005-2006 budget.  Elementary strings is:

- a well-established, much-loved and much-supported foundation curriculum for the District’s instrumental music program through Grade 12.

- teaching 1,866 children each year - 600+ low income and minority children have an opportunity to study an instrument.  This is double the enrollment in the early 1990s.

- the only high-demand program the Superintendent proposed cutting 100%.
- correlated with improved academic achievement, notably for low-income children.

- a good economic deal – costs 0.17% of a $328 million district budget, teachers each teach 200+ children in multiple schools in large-group lessons, parents pay $50 participant fee.

We all need to work together towards creative solutions!

You can help 1,866 children!  How?

*  Attend Strings/Fine Arts Rally – Monday, May 2, 2005 at 7:00 p.m., 545 W. Dayton

E-mail – School Board members - comments@madison.k12.wi.us 
Write – School Board members - 545 W. Dayton Street, Madison, WI  53703

Learn More About Cuts to the Arts  - www.schoolinfosystem.org 

